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State Attorney Aronberg to Continue Holiday Tradition by Covering First Appearance 
Court Hearings on Christmas Day 

In keeping with a holiday tradition, State Attorney Dave Aronberg will work First Appearance 

Court hearings on Christmas at the Gun Club Courthouse beginning at 9:00 a.m. until the 

docket is completed. 

State Attorney Aronberg said that "it is a small thank you to my hard-working staff to cover 

First Appearance court and allow my team members to be home with their families on 

Christmas Day." 
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